
Thursday 28 October 2022

This week’s PB4L Focus:

This week classes have been focused on the different types of play
that they can engage in within each play space.  Teachers have taken
classes to roleplay some games and activities in these spaces.
Roleplay encourages real-world scenarios to help students learn. Talk
with your child about the skills they need in these play situations
such as; negotiation, debate, teamwork, cooperation and persuasion.

He aha te aha?  What’s on top? - with Mr Kaiser
Year 6 Camp
Year 6 students and staff are learning  offsite at Carey Park Camp this week

Education outside the classroom (EOTC) is an essential part of school life in New Zealand and a highlight
for many of our Year 6 students.
Thank you to all parents, and staff who have made this learning experience possible for our Year 6
students.
We will welcome back some very tired students, parents and staff on Friday.



National Shake Out! October 27th

Today school participated in the National Shake Out Earthquake drill at
9.30am.  We practiced what to do if we were ever in an earthquake.

● DROP down on your hands and knees. This protects you from falling but lets you move if you need
to.

● COVER your head and neck (or your entire body if possible) under a sturdy table or desk (if it is
within a few steps of you). If there is no shelter nearby, cover your head and neck with your arms
and hands.

● HOLD on to your shelter (or your position to protect your head and neck) until the shaking stops. If
the shaking shifts your shelter around, move with it.

Peter Kaiser

Friday Cake Stall
Starts tomorrow

3.00 pm outside the front of the
hall.

Come along and buy some delicious cakes, slices or biscuits for the weekend.
Next Wednesday we will be sending a cake box home to families from Rooms 2, 9  and 10 to donate
cakes and biscuits.



Reminder

PhotoLife Photos

Please order your class and individual photos this week.

All learners were sent home an Order online card and an individual Access KeyCode.

Free delivery finishes on the 30/10/2022.

Term 4 is the sunhat Term
All children  need to wear their school hats or caps outside this term as we head into
Summer.  Caps and Bucket hats are available to purchase from the school office.

Year
0

Russell Falefa Aiden Tang Year 2 Sam Stephanos

Year
3

Mia Kaipo Year 5 Lincoln Kaipo Deisielly de Silva
Welcome back

Weekly Assemblies (kanohi ki te kanohi) resume in Term 4.

This term we resume face to face assemblies on Friday afternoons.
Assemblies begin at 1.40pm.
Parents are most welcome to attend.



Years 3- 6 ‘Water Skills for Life’ Term 4

Please note: (Year 6 students will be swimming from
Thursday 3 November)

You can email your child’s teacher to give
permission for your child to participate in
‘Water Skills for Life’.

Do you have any hockey sticks or hockey balls that you no longer use?

If you have hockey sticks and hockey balls you longer use and would like to
donate to school , please send them to the school office.
Thank you Miss Telfer






